
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
DECEMBER 1, 2020 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
Purchase of five (5) 2021 
Ford F-250 4x4 Crew Cab 
Trucks for use as Quick 
Response Vehicles by the 
Little Rock Fire Department.   
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Fleet Services Department 
 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Smart Ford for the purchase of five (5) 2021 
Ford F-250 4x4 Crew Cab Trucks for use as Quick 
Response Vehicles by the Little Rock Fire Department.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $167,220.00, and the 
funds for this purchase are allocated in the Fleet Special 
Projects Account No. 108129-72300-S10G044. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

These new 2021 Ford Trucks are additional Quick 
Response Vehicles for the Little Rock Fire Department.  
Vendor selection was made available through the City of 
Little Rock bidding process, Bid No. 1052. 
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